
 

 

 

Our Christian value for this  

half term. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Message from Miss Collier. 

 
A warm welcome back to school. Hope you all had a lovely holiday and are ready 

for the excitement and fun as countdown to Christmas begins. We have had a great 

start to the half term with a special visitor who joined us on Wednesday from the 

Education Group to teach the children about the festival of Diwali. All classes took 

part in a Bollywood Dance class in the morning and learned about the story of Rama 

and Sita and the festival of lights. The hall was full of excitement and joy as the 

children took part, showing off their amazing dance skills. In the afternoon, each 

child also made a diva lamp. Look out for them in the corridors in school, the colours 

and detail look beautiful. Thank you to Miss Rushmer for organising the day. The 

children and staff all loved it. 

 

Best wishes, 

Miss Collier 

Working together, we can all achieve success 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

@pselvington www.elvingtonprimary.org.uk 

 
Autumn Term 2018 
  
 
 
Friday 9th November 
PLEASE RETURN ALL 
SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPH 
ORDERS 
Friday 9th November 
WW2 Dress Up Day – KS2 
Friday 16th November – 
Class 5 Cake Stall 
- Children in Need PJ Day 
Wednesday 5th December  
Animated Theatre 
EYFS/KS1 –The Magic Lamp 
K2S –Tales from 1001 Nights 
Tuesday 11th December 2:00pm 
Nativity Performance –Class 1 
and Class 2 
Wednesday 12th December 
6:00pm 
Nativity Performance–Class 1 and 
Class 2 
Tuesday 18th December  
Christmas Dinner 
Christmas Jumper Day  
Wednesday 19th December  
Christmas Parties  
Non-Uniform Day 
Friday 21st December 2:30pm 
Christmas Church Service  
 
Dates added or changed this week 
are shown in red. 
 
 

        

Golden Book. 

Class 1 - Dougie Biggs-Fox 

Class 2 - Ollie Spencer 

Class 3 - Jonny Dunnigan 

Class 4 - Zara Beevers 

Class 5 - Connor Grimes 

Headteacher’s Award -  

Catherine Wilson 

 

Rockstar Of The Week –  

Felix Westgarth 

 

Sharing assembly. 

This is held every Friday at 2:50pm in 

the school hall.  

 

 

Nov 9th  – Class 5 

Nov 16th  – Class 4 

Nov 23rd  – Class 3 

Nov 30th  – Class 2 

Dec 7th  – Class 1 

Dec 14th  – YV Choir 

Dec 21st – Christmas Church Service 
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Week 1 

Message from the School 

Council – Children in 

Need. 

It’s the time of year to think of 

children in need; therefore, on 

Friday 16th November we will be 

holding a PJ event.  You can 

spend the whole day wearing 

your favourite pair of PJ’s or 

Onesie but please remember your 

caring contribution of £1.   

Thank you for your support, 

Sophie Williams and Tilly 

Nicholas-Watling, on behalf of the 

School Council. 

World at War – Key Stage 2. 

A reminder that tomorrow, as part of the World War 2 topic, the children in 

classes 3, 4 and 5 are invited to come dressed to represent that era if they wish.  

As with all topical events, please do not feel obliged to buy an outfit, a simple 

hairstyle, accessory or recycled garment is a welcome addition to the ambience. 

 

 

The Royal British Legion 

Poppy Appeal. 

Poppies are available in the 

reception area for those wishing to 

donate. 

 
 

School Email Address. 

We now have a new office email address;  office@elvingtonprimary.org.uk 

All emails going to the old pselvington address will be automatically 

forwarded to the new account.  Please be aware that any email address 

used prior to this will no longer be used. 

Cake Stall. 

To raise money for Maths, each class will be taking part in ONE cake stall 

throughout the year.  Please can children bring in biscuits, tray bakes or cakes 

in the morning ready to sell after sharing assembly on the given date.  Next 

Friday, 16th November 2018, will be class 5’s stall.  Future dates will be given 

nearer the time. We hope the children will enjoy baking and/ or running the stall 

and the parents and carers will enjoy tasting them! 

 

                                                                                       Autumn term 2 – Class 5 

Spring term 1 – Class 4 

Spring term 2 – Class 3 

Summer term 1 – Class 2 

Summer term 2 – Class 1 

Many thanks, 

Miss Palmer.  

Help Required. 

Class 1 and 2 would like some 

assistance with sewing.  Miss Rushmer, 

Mrs Granger and the children would be 

very grateful if anyone could help. 

Please contact Mrs Greening in the 

Office if you can offer support. 

 
 

On Wednesday 5th December the Animated Objects Theatre Company will be 
performing two shows: Magic Lamp (EYFS/KS1) and Tales form 1001 Nights 
(KS2). We are kindly asking for a voluntary contribution of £3.00 per child to cover 
the cost of this performance. Payment can be made via Parent Pay. There is no 
obligation to make a contribution and no child will be omitted from the event 
because they do not pay or do not pay in full. However, it may not go ahead if the 
school does not receive sufficient parental contributions. We are confident that this 
will be a very enjoyable and worthwhile activity. 
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